Mr. Jamie O’Hearn is a President of O’Hearn Insurance, an independent insurance
agency, located in Lowell, MA. In this role, Jamie is involved in all aspects of the agency
operations including sales, marketing, and customer service.

Jamie also holds the position of Chair within the Pollard Memorial Library Foundation
(PMLF) organization, having served 15 years on the Board and affiliated committees.

Jamie serves on various committees including the Executive, Finance and Author Night.
In this role, Jamie was responsible for refining policies and procedures, managing
finances and investments, and running the annual Meet the Author fundraising event.

Active with the Pollard Memorial Library Foundation, Lowell Parks & Conservation
Trust, Lowell Catholic, and many other local organizations, Jamie is a life-long Lowell
resident. He and his wife have two young daughters. Jamie is proud to live and work in
his hometown.

Jamie supports PML because he has used the Pollard Memorial Library throughout his
entire life; from childhood to schooling to professional development. He realizes how
important a role that a library can play in someone’s life and how it keeps the
community strong.

To contact Jamie please email johearn@ohearnins.com or go to www.ohearnins.com.



